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FDLE-ATP
2331 Phillips Rd
Tallahassee, FI 32308

This is to inform you that the enclosed Intoxilyzers,
(80-000912, and 80-000913) are to be taken out of
service and will be utilized for training only at the
Manatee Co. Sheriff’s Office training facility.

| am requesting that a final Department inspection
be completed, and then that the instruments be
unregistered.

Once the inspections and unregistering processes
are done, please send the units back to me.

Thank you,

Deputy Glenn Cline

Lead Agency Inspector, Manatee Co. Sheriff’s Office.
600 US 301 Blvd W, Bradenton, Fl 34205




